Exlenslun Senrlce DCRA
offer video production

workshop

The Cooperative Extension Service,
in Cooperation with the Alaska
Department of Community and

chuu]ﬁ.ffnrs.upnwudm

ments and r.:ulmm
Aug. 5 and 6 at the ral Bu:ldm;
in Anchorage.

Information will be brrmiﬁi on
how to videotape public hearings,
public presentations and other
activities.

Those who want more information

may contact the Cooperative Exten-
sion Service at 276-2433.




